
COMMITTEE OF THE WHOLE – SEPTEMBER 19, 2005 

TRAFFIC CALMING COMMITTEE: WYCLIFFE SUBDIVISION 

Recommendation 

Councillor Carella recommends the establishment of a traffic calming committee to review traffic 
conditions in the area bounded by Clarence Street on the west, Rutherford Road on the north, 
Islington Avenue on the east, and Kiloran Avenue/Wycliffe Avenue on the south; and to make 
recommendations for the calming of traffic within this area.   

Economic Impact 

Nil 

Purpose 

To improve the safe flow of traffic in the Wycliffe area 

Background - Analysis and Options 

While a good portion of the area covered in this recommendation was developed more than 
twenty years ago, speeding remains an issue, particularly on the collector roads: Kiloran Avenue, 
Wycliffe Avenue, and Crofters Road. In response to the concerns of residents, a comprehensive, 
citizen-based review of potential traffic calming initiatives is appropriate.  
  
Relationship to Vaughan Vision 2007 
 
This report is consistent with the priorities previously set by Council and the necessary resources 
have been allocated and approved. 

Conclusion 

Consideration of traffic calming measures which may be of benefit to the residents of this area is 
appropriate, in light of continuing concerns on the part of local residents over speeding. 

Attachments 

 None 

Report prepared by: 

Councillor Tony Carella 

             Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

Councillor Tony Carella 


